
Von: Unterweger RECHTSANWALT   
Gesendet: Montag, 24. Oktober 2022 12:15 
An: 'Secretary to the Compliance Committee' <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: 'antonia.massauer  ; 'fiona.marshall  

; 'office@oekobuero.at' <office@oekobuero.at> 
Betreff: Vier Pfoten - Zugang zu Informationen - Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee (ACCC/C/2011/63), 
2022 
 
Dear Ms Marshall, 
 
the communicant submits the attached statement. The communicant states that there is still 
no sufficient access to justice for members of the public and that there are still no sufficient 
remedies to challenge acts or omissions of authorities in the disputed cases concerning 
environment, wildlife, endangered species or CITES. 
 
The party concerned is still in non-compliance both with article 9, paragraph 3 and article 9, 
paragraph 4 of the Convention – and the party concerned is deliberately in non-compliance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Dr. Josef Unterweger 
  
  
Dr. Josef Unterweger 
Rechtsanwalt 
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